
Ways of the Dreamers
and

Lighting the Eighth Fire
A Workshop in Santa Fe, New Mexico this April

There’s a movement happening within and on Mother Earth. She is heating up in the prophetic 
understanding which some traditions call Lighting the Eighth Fire.  Science calls it climate 
change.  The heat is sourced from Earth’s core and expressing through all species that inhabit 

the Earth.  Are you feelin’ it?

A Dreamers’ Forum is developing for the purposes of discovering, discussing, and practicing the craft 
sometimes known as the Natural Science of Oral Teachings - a unification of lineages. 

Guy Lone Eagle is a philosopher and teacher of the Midiwin Mash Kiki Hey (Ancestral Medicine Ways), 
and has a Masters degree in Theology with Environmental Emphasis.  With skill & integrity, he bridges 
contemporary western society and the universal intelligence of nature.  Lone Eagle educates in a 
three cornered methodology of science, craft and art.  A blessing by Elders continues as long as the 
education creates a harmonic entry into nature’s wisdom.

Explore the prophesy of Lighting the Eighth Fire.  Discover the teachings of traditional medicine 
wheels.  Explore how to integrate this wisdom into your daily life as a new way of experiencing this 
planet, all her species, and ourselves.  A transcript (does not include ceremonial techiques) of a 

previous introduction will be sent upon your word to attend.
You may say I’m a Dreamer.

Well, I’m not the only one.

We hope one day you’ll join us. 

 And the world will live as One.  — John Lennon

P.S.  You are receiving this as someone I feel will recognize
 the opportunity. Please share with others you feel would
also benefit. Thank you!

When:  April 7th:  7:00pm - 9:00 pm
	   April 8th:  9:00am - 5:00 pm
	   April 9th:  9:00am - 5:00 pm
Last Day to Register: March 21, 2017
Entire Weekend: $725 (includes materials)

Location in Santa Fe to be announced soon. 

If you’d like to join us,  you know what to do:

	  Jean Altshuler 505/471-2867 

	  Sylvi Salinas 512/389-3990  


